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This is for general information of all concerned that, a half-day workshop 
on “An overview of GST & its impact on Higher Education” will be organized by 
the “Institute of Cost Accountants of India” in collaboration with the University of 
Calcutta on 30th August, 2017 during 3.00 pm to 6.00 pm at Centenary 
Auditorium of this University.  

 In this context, the faculty members and officers of this University and 
Principals and Teachers of affiliated colleges under University of Calcutta are 
requested to participate in the workshop. 

The Institute will provide expert resource persons, reading materials, 
evening snacks and media coverage in this respect. 

Co-operation from all concerned will be highly appreciated. 
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